
 Press Conference Announcement: State of Emergency Declaration

For Immediate Release
June 20, 2024 

City of Marysville officials set to declare State of Emergency 
following Marysville Hotel Fire

Marysville, CA – In response to the devastating impact of the recent fire at the historic Marysville
Hotel, the City of Marysville City Council is expected to pass a resolution declaring a state of
emergency to address the massive regional transportation disruptions and significant economic
impacts stemming from this tragic event. 

PRESS CONFERENCE DETAILS
Date: June 21, 2024

Time: 10:00 a.m.
Location: Marysville City Hall, 526 C Street, Marysville, CA 95901

City officials will provide detailed information following a special meeting about the emergency
declaration, outline the steps being taken to mitigate the crisis, and discuss the immediate and
long-term economic repercussions for Marysville and the surrounding region. 

Marysville City Manager Jim Schaad, Fire Chief Kyle Heggstrom, Police Chief Christian Sachs, and
representatives from Cal Trans District 3 will be present to address questions and concerns.

The Marysville Hotel fire has not only disrupted regional transit systems but also poses a severe
threat to the local businesses community. The emergency declaration will enable the city to
mobilize resources, seek state and federal assistance, and implement necessary measures to
support recovery efforts.

All media representatives are invited to attend the press conference. There will be opportunities for
Q&A following the official statements.

For information related to the press conference, please contact Kary Hauck at (530) 844.2358. For
all other information, please contact Dan Flores at (530) 749-3902.  Link to council meeting
agenda.

https://go.boarddocs.com/ca/com/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=D6DVWG82B51E



